
From: MPINTO@aol.com 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Apr 3 10:07 
Subject: Fwd: proposed Sunrise powerlink 
 
 
 
San Diego Smart Energy 2020 should be fully analyzed in the final EIR.  It offers numerous alternatives to 
the costly and environmentally devastating proposed Sunrise powerlink.  As a back country property 
owner and 20 year resident, I have been appalled at SDGE's championing of a powerlink that diminishes 
San Diego's chances for a thoughtful energy future based on renewables that are cost effective and in 
keeping with the long term energy plan adopted early in this decade by SANDAG and an across the 
board spectrum of community leaders.  The draft EIR clearly stated that SDGE's proposed powerlink was 
far down the list of environmentally sustainable choices that meet San Diego's future energy needs. 
Michael Pinto 
Warner Springs 
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